Milton Community Resource Centre
905-876-1244 410 Bronte Street South, Milton mcrc.on.ca

March 16, 2020

Dear Parents,

We have just been advised by our local Medical Officer of Health that Dr. David Williams, Chief Medical
Officer of Health has directed that all child care centres be closed, effective immediately. Therefore we
will be closing Bronte St School as of today. It is our intention to re-open on April 6th if that is still the
current Public Health directive at that time.

We know this is difficult for many of you but we must follow the direction of our local health authority.
We hope that you will be able to stay at home as recommended and that we will see you and your
children in the near future. Please remember to check for any updates on our website at
mcrc.on.ca/covid19

Wishing you and your family good health.

Sincerely,

Rebecca Barrows-Vrankulj, B.A., M.Ed.

Executive Director

Milton Community Resource Centre
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